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County/City Marshall Street Feasibility Study 
 
The Pedestrian Advisory Committee supports the ongoing study of Marshall Street NE, guided by 
the Minneapolis Complete Streets Plan, to improve pedestrian and biking utility and safety. We 
appreciate Minneapolis and Hennepin County seeking PAC involvement at this early stage, and 
their continuing to include PAC as this project proceeds through planning and design. 


